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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to all those of you who attended our Options Evening in school last night. It was fantastic to see so 
many of you in person, finding out about the work your children have been completing in school and 
supporting them in choosing their GCSE options. It was also wonderful to see so many parents and carers 
engaging with the workshops that were put together in response to the requests you made on our recent 
survey. We hope these events provided useful information for you, as we know that the connection between 
the school and home is so important for our students. 
 
If you were unable to attend this event in person, you will find lots of information in the KS4 Options section of 
our Curriculum page on the school website here. Within this section, there is an online version of the 
PowerPoint that was delivered, as well as a digital copy of the options booklet, and videos with detailed 
information on each of the courses offered. 
 
The online options form will be released in the morning on Friday 7th April directly to students via Satchel One 
and in their school e-mail inboxes. The following questions will be asked in the survey: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The final deadline for completion of the options form to be completed will be Friday 14th April.  

https://www.corbytechnicalschool.org/page/?title=Key+Stage+4+Options&pid=501


 
 

As explained during the Options Evening, we endeavour to ensure that the curriculum choices for all 
students ensure a broad curriculum whilst strengthening their opportunities. The work required to ensure 
that this is done effectively takes time and we endeavour to make students and parents aware of final 
options decisions next term. The full details of this process are detailed in the narrated presentation on our 
website.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for their support during the options process. This 
can be a difficult decision for your children to undertake and your engagement with our options 
information will ensure that they have significant support both at school and at home as they navigate this 
process.  
 
If you have any further queries regarding the options process, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Gourlay 
via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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